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ELAA congratulates the incoming Andrews government in Victoria 

 

27 November, 2022 
 

With the result of the 2022 Victorian election now clear, Early Learning Association Australia (ELAA) 

would like to congratulate the Australian Labor Party on forming a government. 

“ELAA looks forward to working with the Andrews government on the issues that affect Early 

Childhood Education and Care (ECEC) providers, workers, families and children in Victoria,” said 

ELAA Acting CEO, Megan O’Connell. 

“We are especially committed to representing our members to the new government on key matters 

such as ensuring our sector has the skilled and rewarded workforce required to deliver on key ECEC 

reforms such as free kindergarten, cheaper childcare, and the roll out of 30 hours of Pre-Prep in 

Victoria over the next decade.  

“We also want to make sure the most vulnerable children in our community do not miss out on the 

life-long benefits of a quality early childhood education and we’ll be a leading advocate and advisor 

to the government to ensure those children are not forgotten.” 

For more information or to arrange an interview with ELAA contact James Gardener 0413 483 182. 
 

ENDS 
ELAA is the national peak body for not-for-profit providers of early childhood education and care. Our 

vision is Excellence and Equity in Early Childhood Education and Care. www.elaa.org.au 


